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Dear Students,

We hope you had a lovely Christmas break and are well rested for the new term. We are very

much looking forward to welcoming you back to school on Thursday 5% January 2023.
In advance of this, a few reminders to make the first morning easier.

The night before make sure you have your school bag packed and your full uniform and correct

footwear left out and ready to go.

Please remember that if you are not in correct uniform you will not be permitted to class so no
false lashes or extensions or nails longer than 1.75¢m or non-stud piercings. Please don’t wear
any non-uniform coats or hoodies as they will be confiscated and your parents will need to

come in to collect them.

Make sure to set your alarm clock to ensure you have time for breakfast and are in class for
08:50.

You may have been using technology a lot over the holidays so it would be a very good idea
to start to disconnect from your phone over the next day or two so you are prepared for our

non-phone campus on your return.

Make sure it’s an early night on Wednesday 4" January.

We wish you a very successful New Year and new school term.
Kind regards

Ms Maye and your teachers.
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